
 

                      

                            

 

 

 

 

 

 

 As pioneers in mining and metals, we produce materials essential to human progress. Our talented 

workforce uses industry-leading mining processes and technology to ensure our operations are safe, low 

cost and efficient. We have opportunities available: 

Superintendent, Reliability 

An exciting opportunity exists for a 
Superintendent, Reliability reporting to the 
Manager Maintenance. The primary purpose of 
the role is to provide technical expertise in order to 
ensure equipment reliability. 

Key performance areas  
 
 Enforce all set standards and ensure that all 

subordinates adhere to their personal safety 
plans; 

 Develop a highly capable team of people 
operating at their full potential; 

 Implement the Rio Tinto maintenance 
strategy and conduct a critical maintenance 
performance analysis to ensure optimal 
efficiency and longer, more profitable 
equipment lifecycles; 

 Analyse asset reliability and produce 
forecasts and make recommendations for 
equipment and technology improvements, 
design changes or strategy amendments; 

 Manage and direct the process of defect root 
cause analysis for relevant equipment types 
to ensure efficient preventative maintenance; 

 Report on failures, the analysis and 
maintenance required, and most critical 
priorities and ensure that these are 
addressed; 

 Identify equipment that requires replacement 
based on age and performance, so that cost 
effective maintenance is achieved; 

 Recommend alternative measures to 
continuously reduce cost of maintenance; 
and 

 Continuous improvement. 
 

 

Rössing Uranium             
Working for Namibia 

Minimum qualifications 
 
 Grade 12 with 20 points; 
 a recognised B.Sc./B.Eng/B.Tech. degree in 

Mechanical, Mechatronis, Electrical or 
Electronic Engineering; 

 minimum of five years’ working experience in 
a process plant environment of which three 
years should have been in a supervisory 
position; 

 Registered as a Professional Engineer or 
Incorporated Engineer will be an added 
advantage; 

 A code BE driver’s licence. 

To apply 
 
Please go to the following website: 
www.riotinto.com/careers/ and search for 
Superintendent Reliability. 
 

Application closing date: 13 October 2017 

 


